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20th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really pleased to inform you that we are now ready to launch our Before School Club. 
We have decided to wait until the current national restrictions are hopefully lifted on 2nd 
December, therefore the club will start on Thursday 3rd December.   
 
The club will run from 8-8.45am each day. At 8.45am, children will be taken to their classes 
ready for the start of the school day. Children will enter school via the front gate entrance, where 
they will be greeted by an adult each day. Mrs Williamson and Mrs Fenn, both current members 
of staff, will be the adults running the club. Other members of staff will always be on site.   
 
For the safety of the children and adults, we will be running two separate bubbles. Children in 
Class 1 and Class 4 will form one bubble, and children in Class 2 and Class 3 will form the other 
bubble. Children from different classes will, however, be distanced from each other within the 
bubbles.  
 
Children will take part in a variety of fun and engaging activities, including art and craft, games 
and PE/sport. Breakfast will not be included, although fruit and water will be offered each day.  
 
If anyone has any unwanted craft resources they could donate to the club these would be 
greatly appreciated. These can sent in with the children, or given to me at drop off/pick up, and 
quarantined before use.  
 
Charges have been kept to a minimum to simply cover the cost of the adults running the club. A 
discount is available for families with more than one child. Charges per session are as follows: 
 
1 child - £3   2 children - £5   3 or more children - £7 
 
Please see attached the booking form for the club. We ask that this is returned and payment 
received by Friday lunchtime for the following week.   
 
If you have any questions about the new Before School Club, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Louise Jones 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 
 
 


